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LA Animal Services Issues Wildlife Reminder 
 

Los Angeles – The Wildlife Division of LA Animal Services asks that the public 
continue to understand that the Griffith Park fire has had a significant impact on 
local wildlife.  Many animals and reptiles have been displaced.  Please exercise 
caution when seeing wild animals as they may be frightened and/or injured.  
Should a wild animal appear to be injured call 888-452-7381 for assistance.  
For more information on urban wildlife, visit:  
http://www.laanimalservices.com/aboutani_wildlife.htm

 
 

For more information or assistance call LA Animal Services at 
1-888-452LA-PET1/1-888-452-7381 

(TTY Hearing impaired: 877-875-8205) or visit the website at www.LAAnimalServices.com. 

We create happiness by bringing pets and people together! 

http://www.laanimalservices.com/aboutani_wildlife.htm
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